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Weekly Newsletter

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It was lovely welcoming all the children back after Half Term. 
This week in Primary the children have been taking part in lots of learning activities.

In English some children have been focusing on their Grammar and looking at ways in which they can improve their sentence structure. While others have continued to read through and complete work on ‘The Blue House’.

In Maths this week children have continued to look at place value and ways in which we can add and subtract by looking at the value of each digit. We have also started working on our Addition and Subtraction unit along with lots of practising of our times tables.

The children have continued to learn about our School Values. Some children focused on ‘Equality’ and what this means.

In PSHE this week we have looked at healthy eating and foods. We looked at what portion of foods from different categories should be on our plate and completed some activities based on this. Some children have been exploring various emotions and strategies to support them and have started recording these.
In Humanities this week some children have looked at the different Amazon tribes while others have looked at why the Rainforest is so important.

In some of primary we talked about firework safety and had some discussions surrounding this. 

In Art some children have been looking at Michelangelo and have attempted to paint like him.

In preparation for Remembrance Day some children have started preparing poppies using a variety of craft materials, while others will be starting this next week. 
Have a lovely weekend.
Best wishes, 

The Primary Team 
